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October 5,1978%ENIQR VICC PRESID ENT

Unit No. 1
P-78161

Mr. William P. Gamaill
Assistant Director for Standardization and

*

Advanced Reactors
Division of Project Management
U. S. Nuclear Regulatory Commission
Vp<:,bington, D.C. 20555 -

Docket No. 50-267

Dear Mr. Gammill:

This letter is to propose changes to the Fort S t. Vrain Technical Specifications,
as foll.ows:

1) The proposed changes to the following Technical Specifications
incorporate the new fire water booster pumps that were installed

'
to meet the requirements of Section 14.4.2.1 of the Final Safety
Analysis Report as identified in Reportable Occurrence 50-267/76-05A.

LCO 4.2.6. and Basis (Attachment 1)
LCO 4.2.19 and Basis (Attachment 2)
SR 5.2.7 and Basis (Attachment 3)
SR 5.2.22 and Basis (Attachment 4)

We request your concurrence with the proposed revisions as soon as possible. If
you have any questions, please contcct Mr. D. W. Warembourg, (303) 571-7436.

Very truly yours ,
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C. K. Millen
Senior Vice President
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